02023-2052

Chicago City Council, June 21, 2023

To the President and Members of the City Council:

Your Committee on License and Consumer Protection, having under consideration an
ordinance introduced by Alderman Matthew J. O’Shea (which was referred on May 24, 2023):

to amend Section 4-60-023 of the Municipal Code of Chicago to disallow additional
package goods licenses on portion of 111" Street,

begs leave to recommend that Your Honorable Body p as s the ordinance which is transmitted
herewith.

This recommendation was concurred in by members of the Committee on License and
Consumer Protection on June 15, 2023.

Respectfully submitted,
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